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Spring Term 21 Update Number 6 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Well, you have all made it to half term following six weeks of home schooling. WELL DONE! We know it is not always 

easy at home to keep on top of it all and to keep the children motivated. We are really pleased with the levels of 

engagement generally and those who prefer hard packs of resources have been able to collect those too. This will 

continue after half term. 

 

We do not know what the government plans are at this point, though we do know a decision will be made two weeks 

before schools are expected to open.  We find out at exactly the same time as you do so we will all be keen to tune in 

to the Downing Street briefing on February 22nd. 

 

This morning we have judged the second of our weekly competitions and home delivered a family treats prize to each 

of the winners. This competition is running every week up until Easter so do encourage your children to take part! 

There are prizes for every year group. Well done to the following pupils: - 

 

FS2 – Charlie McCorkell 

Y1 –  Arianna Needham 

Y2 – Milo Harding 

Y3 – Alfie Hayward 

Y4 – Georgia Main 

Y5 – James Powell 

Y6 – Ryan Churchill 

 

I hope you all manage to have a restful and enjoyable half term and although we cannot go far afield, it’s a good 

opportunity to appreciate and enjoy what’s right on our doorstep in this lovely part of the world.  

 

Take care, stay safe and enjoy the half term break. 

 

    Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs W. Roberts 

Head of Federation 

 


